
Aspen Academy Photo Opt-Out Form

2023-2024 School Year

In an effort to communicate with parents about activities that happen at school, Aspen Academy will

take photos of students at school and on field trips to post on Instagram, Facebook,

AspenAcademyMN.org, parent newsletters, and brochures to hand out to prospective families. Names

will not be included in any posting. Any parent who does NOT want their child to be photographed must

complete this Photo Opt Out Form and return it to the school attn: Lydia Cedarberg or

lydia.cedarberg@aspenacademymn.org

Note: This does not include videotaping by security cameras in school or on school buses.

If you do not want your child to be photographed, videotaped and/or audiotaped, check the box below

and sign:

• I DO NOT allow my child to be photographed, videotaped and/or audio taped during

school-sponsored activities and/or learning experiences

Student Name: _______________________________________________________________________

Grade: ___________ Teacher: __________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name:________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________________________________________

Date: __________________________________ Phone: ______________________________________

mailto:lydia.cedarberg@aspenacademymn.org

